

SOUTH DAKOTA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION NOTICE OF PUBLIC INFORMATION

PH 0034(202)10, Butte, Lawrence County, PCN 06UM SD34 - From Whitewood to Belle Fourche Corridor and Intersection Improvements

The SDDOT plans on constructing passing lanes at four locations on SD34 between Whitewood and Belle Fourche. The project will also include the construction of left turn lanes at the intersection of SD34 & Tetrault/Weisman Road. An in-person public meeting will not be held at this time. Interested parties are invited to view the public meeting documents online at the link below and provide comments. Any individuals with disabilities who require a reasonable accommodation to access the information on the department’s website may submit an accommodation request to the department’s A.D.A. coordinator by calling 605-773-3540 or 1-800-877-1113 (Telecommunications Relay Services for the Deaf).

Questions or Comments should be submitted by June 17, 2020 by Email to: adamkrogman@ferberengineering.com

or by U.S. Mail at: Adam Krogman
729 E. Watertown St. Rapid City, SD 57107 605-343-3311

Public Meeting Information @ https://dot.sd.gov/projects-studies/projects/public-meetings
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